
 

14. ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE 

14.1 Answers to Questions With Notice   
 
 
In reference to the Questions with Notice from Councillor Dobson, at the Ordinary 
Meeting held 21 April 2015 regarding the Varroville Cemetery Planning Proposal, a 
draft response has been referred to Council's Solicitor, Sparke Helmore. Council is 
awaiting advice from Sparke Helmore and this matter will be reported as soon as this 
advice has been received. 
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